cUSaAF/11e. 33
FROM THE REGIUS PROFASSOR OF MEDICINE, OXFORD.

(Typewritten)
7th February, 1912.

Dear lir. Phipps,

I send you & Book Lover's Anthology, which we have just issued
from the Oxford Press, and in which I think you will be interested. The
gselections have been uncommonly well made.

I hope you and Mrs. Phipps are heving @ good winter at Palm
Beach. Your edition of Pasteur h2s been very much appreciated. I shall
be at home till April working a2t a new edition of my Text-book.

With kind regards to lirse Phipps

Sincerely yours,

W Osler



